
----- Original Message ----- 
From: Peter Larson  
To: Hanson, Gary (PUC); Kolbeck, Steve; Johnson, Dustin (PUC) 
Cc: Bret Clanton David Niemi <niemiranch@sdplains.com>; Stephanie 
Trask, DRA <stephaniet@dakotarural.org>; Samuel Farrar  
Sent: Mon Apr 19 13:45:02 2010 
Subject: TransCanada's Keystone XL Pipeline Application. 
 
Public Utilities Commission 
Pierre, South Dakota 
  
Commissioner Dustin Johnson: 
Commissioner Steve Kolbeck: 
Commissioner Gary Hanson: 
 
    We have noticed another problem area in TransCanada's Application. 
My suggested changes to the document are in CAPS. 
 
Page 9 of the Applicants motion: 
 
"If a scientifically significant paleontological resource is 
discovered on state land. . . . And if on federal land, keystone will 
notify the BLM or other federal agency, AND ON PRIVATE LAND, KEYSTONE 
WILL NOTIFY THE LANDOWNER. In no case shall Keystone return the 
excavated fossils to the trench. If a qualified and BLM-permitted 
paleontologist, SDSM PALEONTOLOGIST, OR PALEONTOLOGIST APPOINTED BY 
THE LANDOWNER,in consultation with the landowner, BLM, or SDSM 
determines. . . ." 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Peter L. Larson 
--  
Peter L Larson, President 
Black Hills Institute of Geological Research, Inc. 
Hill City, SD 57745 
 
 
 
 


